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Hello,

Please consider the following information.

IWMC has garbage collection contracted out to GFL. 
GFL has bought out most of its competition to have full control of the waste industry in
Canada (Monopoly)
GFL CEO was the highest paid in all of Canada at 68.5 million annually.

IWMC has to find a new vendor for garbage collection.
PEI doesn't have to be held hostage by GFL.




